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Dear Parents and Carers,  
I hope that you are all well and your child has settled into secondary school. All are successfully 
demonstrating the ‘Suthers Way’. This includes arriving to their lessons on time, fully engaging with 
their learning and showing our TORCH characteristics. I want to ensure that this great start 
continues and as part of this, I will be visiting lessons regularly and recognising the fantastic efforts 
of Year 7’s throughout the year.  
  
The Team:  
The tutor team are your first point of call if you have any concerns or queries:  
7T - Mr Carter – dcarter@suthersschool.co.uk   
7O - Mr Goffe – dgoffe@suthersschool.co.uk   
7R - Miss Sharpe – asharpe@suthersschool.co.uk   
7C - Mr Barnard – jbarnard@suthersschool.co.uk   
7H - Mrs Whitbread – cwhitbread@suthersschool.co.uk   
  
If your child has an identified SEND need and it is a SEND query, please contact their key person. 
They will contact you individually to share their contact details with you. If you have any queries 
barriers to learning, please contact the form tutor, subject teacher or the SENDCo team.  
  
SENDCo Team – Mr Buckberry & Miss Bentley – SENDCo@suthersschool.co.uk   
  
Meet the Tutor Event:  
I would like to bring your attention to the upcoming Information evening that will take place in 
school on Wednesday 2nd October. The event will provide all parents/carers the opportunity to 
meet their child’s form tutor, understand the Year 7 curriculum further and get the opportunity to 
look at their child’s work so far.  
  
Safeguarding:  
I will also be acting as the Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) for Year 7, so if you have any 
queries or concerns regarding the safety and/or safeguarding of your child, then please do not 
hesitate me to contact me:  
  
Assistant Headteacher / Y7 DSL – Mr Buckberry – sbuckberry@suthersschool.co.uk   
  
Thank you, in advance, for your support and I am really looking forward to working closely with the 
year group and yourselves, as a team, in order to make sure all students are able to reach their 
potential and continue their growth both personally and academically.  
  
Yours faithfully,  
  
S Buckberry  
  
Mr. S Buckberry  
Assistant Headteacher – SEND, Inclusion & Primary Transition  
Year 7 Designated Safeguarding Lead  
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